
6 March 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 

In recognition of your son/daughter’s ongoing commitment to The Castle School Dance Company 
we have decided to offer you the opportunity of purchasing an exclusive Dance Company hoodie.  
My hope is that this will help the dancers to look like a professional dance company during 
rehearsals and at performances out in the community.  

The cost of the hoodie is £22.50. I hope it will be a lasting memento of their time and commitment 
to the Dance Department.  

Please complete and return the reply slip below to Student Reception, by Monday 20 March at 
the latest.  Please pay either via the school’s online payment system, by cash/cheque (made 
payable to The Castle School) or by credit/debit card (either in person or over the phone).     

Yours sincerely 

 

Jesney Stone      

Head of Dance   

 

 

Please return completed forms/payment to Student Reception (Dance Company Hoodie) 

I would like/would not like ________________________________ (child’s name) of Form______ 

to receive a Castle School Dance Company Hoodie at £22.50. 

Size:     Small                                    Medium                            Large                    

I enclose cash/cheque as payment/have paid online or by credit/debit card* (cheques payable to The Castle 

School).  * Please delete as applicable. 

Signed: ___________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: _____________________ 

   


